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This bill is poorly thought-out and will detrimentally affect responsible dog breeders, 

many of whom breed sparingly (less than one litter per year). Unscrupulous rescue 

organizations that ship dogs in from out-of-state with little or no health screening 

should have more scrutiny; however, this bill casts a much wider net than is 

necessary to address that problem. Please vote no on this bill.  


